From: Vadim BAD

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:10 AM
To: Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca>
Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Re: City Files: D01-20009 and D02-20018

This is marginally better, but 2 buildings that are close to 30 storeys? This is way too high.
All high rises in the area are 15 according to the map you sent. This is almost double.
| am still against the project in the current proposal.

What extra infrastructure is being built to accommodate the rapid growth? New daycare centres would be
necessary, more school spaces. New public spaces and playgrounds will need to be built.

Close to 600 units means over 1000 people. What is being done to ensure there are enough services to
accommodate the population growth.

How is will the extra 575 cars on the already jammed roads be accommodated?

This is a major development that needs to be thought through before the shovels hit the ground.


mailto:doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca
mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

